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SERVERS June 13-17,2016 
M o n d a y  &  F r i d a y  8 : 0 0 A M  M a s s  a n d  
T u e s d a y  &  T h u r s d a y  6 : 4 5 A M  M a s s  

M e r e d i t h  &  N a t a l i e  B r i g g s  
W e d n e s d a y  8 : 0 0 A M  M a s s — A d u l t  S e r v e r s  

June 18 & 19, 2016 

4:30PM      Liam Bohan, Luke Baecher, Caleb Freed 
8:00AM      Adult Server 
9:30AM      Ava McKenna, Meredith & Natalie Briggs 
11:30AM    Aaron Wagner, Chase & Aiden Huebner 

 

LECTORS  June 18 & 19, 2016  

4:30PM       S. Ulmer  R. Roederscheimer 
8:00AM       M. Kiely  M.L. Rapien 
9:30AM       J. Perrmann B. Short 
11:30AM     J. Rogers  B. Mathews 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS   

June 18 & 19, 2016 

4:30PM  Deacon, Judy Gerstner, Carol Niederhausen, 
Kathy O’Connor, Steve Ulmer 
8:00AM  Deacon, Andy & Eileen Muehlbauer, Norb 
Guetle 
9:30AM   Deacon, Kristi & Maria Bengel, Don Jansen, 
Cathy McDonald,  Jeffrey & Kaitlyn Hornsby, Christine 
Ludwig, Jen Busken, Angie & Hannah Heisel 
11:30AM  Deacon, Chloe Klusman, Karen Klaene, 
Jane Hoffman, Joan & Ray Loebker, Patty Hetzer, Evan 
DiSanto, Debbie Rolfes, Mary Alice Bartish, Mary Beth 
Nolan 

R O S A R Y  

Monday thru Friday after the daily Mass. 
Mondays 7:00PM Fatima Prayer Group in the Chapel. 
Friday mornings at MaryAnn Baverman’s home for 
Moms ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎ and young children. We extend an 
invitation to all moms to join our group for prayer on 
Friday mornings from мл!a ǘƻ ммΥлл!a.  We will 
show you how to pray the rosary.  Please call MaryAnn 
at 503-9537 for details.  
Saturdays after the 8 AM Communion Service in 
church. 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION on Fridays from 

after the 8AM Mass until 10:00PM.  

MONDAY, JUNE  13    St. Anthony of Padua 
8:00AM MASS Ruth Nordmeyer—Bob & Carole Jones 
 
TUESDAY,  JUNE 14 
6:45AM MASS  Gary Gramann—Anniv. Rem.– Family 
 
WEDNESDAY,  JUNE  15 
8:00AM MASS  Jim McDonald—Wedd. Anniv. Rem.–  
Helen 
   
THURSDAY, JUNE  16   
6:45AM MASS   Endowment Fund honorees both 
living and deceased 
 
FRIDAY, JUNE  17 
8:00AM  MASS  Helen Duwell—Gene 
 
SATURDAY, JUNE  18 
8:00AM Communion Service 
4:00PM Rosary 
4:30PM  MASS For Our Parishioners 
 
SUNDAY, JUNE  19    Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:35AM  Rosary 
8:00AM MASS    Phil Wessendorf—Family 
9:30AM MASS   JoAnn Cramer—Bd. Rem.– Cramer 
Family 
11:30AM MASS Carl Vitt — Wedd. Anniv. Rem. – 
Donna 
 
 

C O N F E S S I O N S  

Thurs., June 16, 7:30PM - 8:00PM - Fr. Bryan Reif 
Saturday, June 18, 3:00PM—4:00PM— Fr. Bryan Reif 
 
St. Antoninus Prayer Chain: To see the list of prayer 
requests, please go to www.saintantoninus.org/prayer
-chain.   To add a prayer request, please send an e-
mail to: staprayerchain@gmail.com, or mail your 
request to St. Antoninus Prayer Chain, 1500 Linneman 
Rd. , Cincinnati, OH   45238. 
 
THANK YOU to Jim Kummer at A Caring Choice for 
advertising in our bulletin. 

http://www.saintantoninus.org/prayer-chain
http://www.saintantoninus.org/prayer-chain
mailto:staprayerchain@gmail.com
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CƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ŜƴŘƛƴƎ aŀȅ нфΣ нлмс 

Sunday Contributions: $12,288.82       
Holydays/Special:            30.00        
Donations:             80.00  
School Support:              5.00 
Easter:              10.00 
Palm Sunday             20.00  
 

CƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ŜƴŘƛƴƎ WǳƴŜ рΣ нлмс 
Sunday Contributions: $18,811.56       
Holydays/Special:          110.00  
Donations:           100.00  
Maintenance:           175.00 
School Support:          415.00 
           
      Thank you for your continuing support of the 
parish and school.   Please remember Saint 
Antoninus in your will. Gifts of stock can also be 
made to St. Antoninus Church.  Call our Business 
Manager, Steffany Reid, at 922-5400 x 3 for 
instructions.  If you currently work for or are retired 
from a company that has a Matching Gift program, 
you can make your contributions to Parish School 
Support and have those contributions matched by 
your company.  

    C[h²9w{ Chw ¢I9 ![¢!w 
  If you wish to dedicate the placing of  flowers for 
one week at the altar in memory of a loved one or to 
honor a person or special occasion, please send $50 
(check made out to Saint Antoninus Church, with 
Altar Flowers in the memo line) to the rectory office 
with your name, phone number and the week you  
would like to reserve. More than one family may 
reserve the same week.  There will be no flower 
arrangements during the Lent and Advent seasons.  If 
you have questions call Steffany Reid, Business 
Manager, at 922-5400 x 3. 

THINGS THAT I HAVE SEEN AND HEARD 
 This weekend, our St. Antoninus Athletic 

Club is holding their annual summer festival in the 

lower parking area.  I continue to be very grateful 

for our Athletic Club and the hard work they do to 

help our young people have the opportunity to 

participate in the many different sports that take 

place throughout the year.  In accordance with the 

Archdiocesan Charter on Youth Athletics, a parish 

Athletic Association or Club is foreseen and 

supposed to be an extension of the parish’s youth 

ministry.  I am happy to report that I have received a 

letter from the Office of Youth and Young Adult 

Ministry of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati informing 

me that our Athletic Club here at St. Antoninus is, 

and has been found to be, in compliance with the 

Charter on Youth Athletics, and the Archdiocese has 

issued a certificate.  Every parish and school 

compliance with the Youth Charter is reviewed 

regularly.  I am happy and grateful for the hard work 

our Athletic Club officers have done to keep us in 

compliance this year.  If you have not had the 

opportunity to patronize the festival yet this year, I 

encourage you to do so, and to say thank you to our 

hard working Athletic Club volunteers. 

Take Good Care, 
Fr. Bryan, Pastor    

The Little Sisters of the Poor will be present at all the Masses this weekend seeking your assistance in 
their ministry. For the past 145 years, the Sisters have been offering the needy, elderly of the tri-state, a 
home where they are welcomed as Christ, cared for as a family, and accompanied with dignity until God 
calls them to himself. The Sisters depend on our support to meet the needs of their poor elderly. Your 
generosity will be appreciated. For more information, visit their website at 
www.littlesistersofthepoorcincinnati.org. 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoorcincinnati.org


ALL SAINT ANTONINUS PARISH WIDOWS are invited 
to attend a lunch at Ron’s Roost , 3853 Race Road on 
Friday, June 17th at 12:30PM.  Meal is individual 
choice, individual payment.  RSVP before June 14 to 
Pat Hensler at 467-1024. 
 
LAFF-A-LOT SUMMER CAMP  Monday, June 27 
through Friday, July 1.  To sign-up for the camp, go to 
www.laffalotcamps.com.  For additional information, 
e-mail Pnymberg@laffalotcamps.com or call 313-
2076. 
 
.ŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ aŜǊŎȅ  book discussion in the Holy Family 
Room in the undercroft Saturday July 9th (Part 2 – 
spiritual works) after the 8am communion service  
and the rosary.  This event is hosted by the 2nd Sign 
STUDY Group. Details at www.saintantoninus.org. – 
under Faith Formation or call 451-3575. ALL ARE 
WELCOME! 
 
2016-2017 SCHOOL BOX KIT ORDER FORMS 
The kits will be available for pick up Sunday, August 
7th from 4-6pm in the undercroft.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Robyn at 
rcmullen4@gmail.com 
 
PLEASE NOTIFY THE RECTORY if you or a loved one is 
being admitted into a nursing facility or hospital.  The 
HIPPA laws keep hospitals and nursing facilities from 
notifying the parish of any admission.  
  If you wish to receive the Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the parish office at 922-5400 x2 during 
normal business hours of Monday thru Friday from 
8AM to 3PM.   
  In an emergency, to request the Sacraments, please 
call 922-5400 x 1.  

The St. Antoninus Athletic Club festival will 
take place on June 11th and 12th. In addition 
to the entertainment on June 11 – Full Body 

Tones and on June 12 – DJ Flyin’ Brian Hellmann, 
please join us  for the return of the carnival rides, an 
expanded kids section, gambling, bid n buy, the very 
popular Farm Chicken Dinner on Sunday, and the 
$10,000 Major Award drawing. Major award tickets 
will be available at the festival.  

 
SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

As we hear the Gospel today, we realize that 
sometimes we are like Simon as it’s far easier to see 
what is wrong in another than it is to see what is 
wrong in ourselves. But Jesus, who accepts the poor 
woman without judging or blaming her, shows us 
what Christian love is all about.   
Through your almsgiving, you are performing a 
good work; far greater than you think. The coins 
placed in the St. Vincent de Paul Poor Box bring 
ChristΩs love and compassion to the poor. 
 
ADULT SOCIAL GROUP will have their monthly 
Communion Service and Lunch on Monday, June 
13th, starting at 12:30PM in the chapel.  $9.00 per 
person is due by Wednesday, June 8 to the parish 
business office. 
 

BUILDINGS & GROUNDS  REPORT 
The committee discussed recruiting a Cleanup 
Coordinator to organize and promote next school 
year’s two cleanup days.  If you are interested in 
helping out, please contact Mike Simonson at 922-
2500, ext. 2028.  On a similar note, there are areas of 
the campus that still need attention.  If you can help 
out with some basic yard maintenance, weed pulling, 
bush trimming, etc., please call Mike Simonson, 
Facility Manager.   Our next meeting is Monday, June 
13, at 6:30PM, in the school conference room.   
 

HOLY SPIRIT PRAYER GROUP 
We will continue to honor our Blessed Mother by 
praying the Litany of Loreto and reflecting on some 
of the many titles of Our Lady contained therein.  We 
will also pray a Rosary for the needs of our country, 
especially for the upcoming elections, asking Mary’s 
intercession as patroness of our country.  All are 
welcome to join us in the Chapel on Tuesday 
evenings from 7:00 to 8:30. 

2016 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL  
Thank you to all who have responded 
generously by making a pledge to the 

annual Catholic Ministries Appeal, helping our parish work 
toward its goal and joining with the entire archdiocese in 
sharing blessings and changing lives.  To make a pledge 
securely online, please visit CatholicAppeal.net. Or, Text 
to Donate: Text the phrase "2016CMA" to 555-888 
(standard data and message rates may apply). Thank you 
for your generous response to this very important appeal.   
As of June 3, we have received in pledges $34,395.00 
which is 66.04% of our parish goal of $52,083.00. Thank 
you for your participation.  

http://www.saintantoninus.org
mailto:rcmullen4@gmail.com


St. Antoninus Network of Care:  As we go 
through life’s stages, sometimes we are in a 
position to help others, while at other times 
we are in need of help.  A network of 
volunteers is prepared to serve the St. 

Antoninus Parish Family by providing a meal after 
hospitalization, surgery or medical treatments;  
transportation to medical treatments or to Mass; 
prayer for the intentions on the St. Antoninus Prayer 
Chain; and A Listening Ear to parishioners facing 
difficulties.  For more information, please leave a 
message on the Network of Care Phone Line at 922-
5400 ext. 8, and someone will return your call. 

 To help defray the cost of the new Gather hymnals, 
we offer the option to have a name plate put inside 
the front cover. We suggest $25 for each book. The 
book can be marked with the donor’s name, plus 
their choice of: in memory of, in honor of, or 
donated by. Please send a check, made out to Saint 
Antoninus Church, to the rectory office, in the 
collection basket using the special donation 
envelopes which are located in the greeting room or 
on the organ in church.  Please mark άGather Bookέ  
on the memo line of your check.  Or you may go to 
the Saint Antoninus Church website, click on About 
Us, click on Giving, click on WeShare.  Any questions, 
please contact Peg Delaney at 
delaney@saintantoninus.org or the rectory business 
office at 922-5400. Thanks in advance for your 
support of this project. 

Mark Hart uses Scripture and his 
experience of surviving an 
earthquake to share how we can 
master our fears. He also reveals 
how our fears will pursue us if we 
don't meet them head on. Mark 
encourages us to not only face 

the proverbial giants in our lives but to slay them as 
David did Goliath, thereby finding freedom in Christ. 
Find this DVD and others in the Lighthouse Media 
kiosk in the greeting room of the church.  

T R A V E L I N G  C H A L I C E    
  Now, more than ever, PLEASE consider  taking the 
Traveling Chalice into your home and pray, either as 
a family or alone, for the intentions of our Holy 
Church, for Vocations, Pope Francis, all Church 
leaders, our country, and for our persecuted 
brothers and sisters around the world.  Call Debbie 
at 922-2414 to schedule the Traveling Chalice.    

ST. A 250 LOTTO WINNERS  are  Mr. Harry J. Cramer 
who won the $200  and Deb & Joe Reinert who won 
the $50 prize.   Thank you for your contribution. 

tǊŀȅŜǊκwŜƅŜŎǝƻƴΥ  
Most Generous God, you created this world as a sign 
of your endless love and desire to share good with 
all your creatures. Help us to turn from our 
thoughtless consumption of the earth's resources 
meant for all, so that we may better serve you by 
living more simply and caring for those who are most 
vulnerable to the destruction of our common home. 
Amen.  
 
vǳƻǘŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ Iƻƭȅ {ŜŜΥ  
“We are not faced with two separate crises, one 
environmental and the other social, but rather one 
complex crisis which is both social and 
environmental. Strategies for a solution demand an 
integrated approach to combating poverty, restoring 
dignity to the underprivileged and at the same time 
protecting nature.”  
                        - Pope Francis, Laudato Si’, no.139  

ABIDE: FORMING MISSIONARY DISCIPLES l JULY 20-
24, 2016 | MOUNT ST. JOSEPH UNIVERSITY - Are you 
a high school student looking to grow in your faith? 
Are you “stuck” and unsure what to do next? Come to 
Abide, a conference for high school teens in the 
Archdiocese of Cincinnati. The Abide mission is: 
“Form and commission teen missionary disciples to 
root their lives in Christ through His Church and to 
share this joy that has been given to us with others.” 
Visit www.abidecinci.com to find out more.  

CIVILIZE IT 2016: DIGNITY BEYOND THE DEBATE - 
Tired of all the shouting and insults? Join the 
Movement to keep a respectful dialogue this 
election season! It’s not about winning the debate. It 
is about witnessing the love that is at the heart of 
our faith. Take the Civilize It Pledge at 
www.CivilizeIt.us # CivilizeIt16 .  

mailto:delaney@saintantoninus.org


Catholic Engaged Encounter is a marriage 
preparation weekend to help you fulfill your Pre-
Cana requirements for getting married in the 
Catholic Church.  The upcoming dates are  Sept. 
24-25, & Oct. 14-16.  If you have any questions, 
please contact  Ashley Altenau, 479-1700 or e-
mail  www.cincinnatiengagedencounter.org .  

CAN  
(Caregivers Assistance Network)                                     

One day you are a son or a daughter, 
then one of your parents has a 

medical issue, and you find yourself taking care of 
them on a regular basis.  At first you are happy to be 
able to help and give back, but as time rolls on, you 
start to feel overwhelmed with responsibilities of 
your immediate family and taking care of a parent.  
When you have this new role, it is common to feel 
lost, confused and overwhelmed.  The Caregivers 
Assistance Network, facilitated by Catholic Charities, 
is there to assist you and guide you along this 
journey.  Call or go on-line to find a group near you.  
866-635-9716      https://ccswoh.org/cansupport/   
You are not alone. 

Friends of Elder HS Travel - Information Night 2017 
Tours Wednesday, June 22, 2016 at 7:00PM in the  
Rev. Schaeper Center   
APRIL 2017, Hawaiian Island Cruise; 
JUNE 2017, Yellowstone Experience/Wildlife Safari;  
SEPT. 2017, European Danube River Cruise;  
OCT. 2017, New Mexico Hot Air Balloon Festival. 
Travel benefits Elder's General Scholarship Fund. 
Call: Norb Guetle, ('59) 513-451-1227 for 
information/reservation. 

COME & SEE 2016 MISSION TRIP with the Glenmary 
Home Missioners on Friday, July 1 thru Sunday July 
3.  For information, call Brother David Henley at the 
Glenmary Vocation Office at 881-7494 or e-mail 
vocations@glenmary.org.  

Counseling 
Catholic Charities is in the process of becoming a 
certified trauma informed organization.  Our 
therapists are going through an extensive training 
program to enhance their skills in working with 
those who have been impacted by trauma.  Even if 
you haven’t been exposed to trauma, you might 
have life stressors where you could benefit from 
the assistance of an outside professional.  We have 
therapists in Hamilton, Montgomery, Delhi, & 
Roselawn.  If you or a loved one could benefit from 
some counseling, call our central number at 513-
489-8898  

Natural Family Planning   
Experienced NFP users come to understand that the 
skills and behaviors to use NFP are the same skills 
that support maintaining and growing a healthy 
marriage.  Learn more, or register for a class, at 
www.ccli.org or call 471-2000. 
 
 
The Sisters of Charity have current openings for 
RN’s, LPN’s, and STNA’s.  Shifts and hours vary.  Call 
513-347-1000, or fax your resume to 513-451-4882, 
or  complete an application at Human Resources, 
5900 Delhi Road, Mt. St. Joseph, OH 45051.  

¢ŜŎƘ-ǊŜŀŎƘ, an outreach of Elder High School, in 
collaboration with Seton High School, is 
{99YLbD tŀǊǘ-¢ƛƳŜ Lb{¢w¦/¢hw{ ǘƻ ǘŜŀŎƘ ŀŘǳƭǘ 
ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ŎƻǳǊǎŜǎ on Tuesday and Thursday 
evenings, 6:00-9:00 P.M., at Elder High School’s 
Schaeper Center.  For complete details, please 
call Linda Keller, Director of tech-reach at (513) 
921-3457 or KellerLL@elderhs.net. 

This story blends perfectly with many stories that 
we see here at tǊŜƎƴŀƴŎȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ²ŜǎǘΗ 
COME JOIN US for a fun night at the Warsaw Federal 
Incline Theater, 801 Matson Place, which is 
featuring the musical play  "Baby"  on Tuesday, July 
5 at 7:30pm.  Tickets are $20. Half of all proceeds go 
to PCW. Call to reserve a seat at 513-244-5700 or 
purchase the ticket through our website.  

http://www.cincinnatiengagedencounter.org./
https://ccswoh.org/cansupport/
http://www.ccli.org
mailto:KellerLL@elderhs.net

